Appendix C11

Sarah Miller

From:

Sent:

To:

Subject: Re: Objection to the Extension of Alcohol Sales License

Morrisons
170-178

Evington road
Le2 1ql

Sent from my iPhone

Sent from my iPhone

> On 14 Jan 2025, at 11:48 am, Licensing <Licensing@leicester.gov.uk> wrote:
>

> Hi

>




> You will need to advise me of your current address before | can accept this representation
>

> Please reply before midnight today

>

> Thank you

>

> Sarah

> Licensing Officer

> Licensing Authority

>

> Phone: 0116 4543030

> Email: licensing@leicester.gov.uk

> Web: www.leicester.gov.uk/licensing

>

> Please Note my working week is Tuesday to Thursday

>

> If you have made an application or sent us an email and have received an automatic
acknowledgment please do not try and call licensing — we will respond to you as soon as we are
able.

>

> Applications and emails are dealt with in strict date order.

>

vV V. V V V

> From: Licensing <Licensing@|eicester.gov.uk>

> Sent: Monday, January 13, 2025 8:54 AM

> To: Sarah Miller <Sarah.Miller@leicester.gov.uk>

> Subject: FW: Objection to the Extension of Alcohol Sales License
>

>

> To: Licensing <Licensing@I|eicester.gov.uk>

> Subject: Objection to the Extension of Alcohol Sales License

>

> | would like to formally object to the proposal to grant a license for the sale of alcohol until
midnight. This decision could have significant negative consequences for our community, including:
> 1. Increased Anti-Social Behavior: The road is already experiencing issues with individuals who
engage in public drinking throughout the day, which disrupts businesses and deters customers.
Extending alcohol sales hours will likely exacerbate these problems, particularly at night, leading to
a rise in anti-social behavior.

> 2. Negative Impact on Local Businesses: The disturbances caused by intoxicated individuals
discourage customers from visiting shops and restaurants in the area. Extending alcohol sales hours
could worsen this situation, harming the local economy and reducing foot traffic for businesses.

> 3. Public Safety Concerns: Families may feel unsafe visiting the area, especially in the evenings,
due to an increase in disruptive behavior. This will diminish the community’s sense of safety and
could deter families and other visitors from supporting local establishments.

> 4. Potential Increase in Crime: There is a risk of increased shoplifting and petty crime as individuals
with alcohol addictions may resort to theft to fund their habits. This will place an additional burden
on business owners and law enforcement.

>



> For these reasons, | strongly urge that this application for an extended alcohol sales license be
denied in the interest of public safety and the well-being of our community.

>

>



